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Senator Cash asked: 

 

I refer to the answer to question on notice 231 from the 2011-12 additional estimates -what 

relationship does the Office for Women have with Treasury in terms of high-level advice on 

superannuation and financial literacy more generally? 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

Consistent with the Beijing platform, this Government and the previous Government have 

supported gender mainstreaming as the best practice approach to ensuring gender is 

considered in the full range of decisions affecting women. The Office for Women provides 

support to portfolios to consider gender equality in their policies and programs in a variety of 

ways. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


